
Weekly Newsletter: June 3, 2022 

 

3  Field Day 
 Half Day K-8, dismiss 11:45am 
 Early Childhood closed  

6 PTL Family Picnic @ 5-7pm  

7  Early Childhood Last Day 

8 K-8 Last Day 
 Awards @ 8:45am 
 Chapel @ 10am 
 Dismissal @ 11am 

June 



End of School Party 

Hooray! School's out for the summer! Join PTL for 

the end of the school year barbecue on Monday, 

June 6, from 5-7pm. All our OSL friends and family 

are invited for food and fun on the south lawn of 

OSL. We will be grilling hotdogs, have chips and 

watermelon.  Please RSVP using the link emailed  

to families.   

Lost and Found 

Please have your student(s) check out the lost and 

found area outside the first grade classroom and 

pick up any items that have been left.  Any 

remaining items will be donated to the food bank 

at the end of the year. 

School Office Medications 

Parents are reminded to pick up their children's 

medications from the school office by the end of 

the school year.  Medications needed for summer 

camp will need to be picked up and handed in to 

the camp counselors.  If you need your meds over 

the summer or next fall, please be sure to pick 

them up.  All medications left in the school office 

will be disposed of during the summer.    

Library Books 

All library books are due back before the end of 

school year.  Please return the books to the library 

by June 7th.  Any books not returned will be 

considered lost and need to be 

replaced.  Students/parents will be notified by 

email of any missing items. 

Summer Basketball Camp: July 25-28, 6pm-8pm 

The cost is $45 per camper by June 6th or $55 after 

June 6th.  Cost includes a camp t-shirt and 

beverages. All boys and girls entering 2nd-8th 

grade in the fall of 2022 are eligible to attend. 

Registration forms are available outside of the 

school office or on oursaviorlansingschool.org/

resources. Questions: call Bill Burmeister  

at 517-898-3446. 

Men’s Corn Hole Night 

OSL Men of Courage Corn hole Night will be at 

6:15 on 6/15.  Come join us for dinner on the patio, 

a friendly corn hole tournament, great fellowship, 

and a devotion led by Pastor Chris.  Bring a lawn 

chair and $5 for dinner. Wednesday night, June 15, 

starting at 6:15 on the east patio and lawn. 

Worship Opportunities Sundays 

8:30 & 10:30am - In-Person and Live Stream  

Office Hours  

The church and school office hours are Monday 

through Friday from 8am to 4pm.  

VBS: Monumental  

VBS this year will be a monumental week!  Join us  

July 18-21 from  

6:30-8:00pm Monday-Thursday here at OSL. 

Registration is open and available online 

(oursaviorlansing.org/vbs) or in the church lobby. 

Also, please help us out by donating an item or 

making a monetary donation to purchase supplies 

for the VBS program - check out the VBS table in 

the church lobby!  

CityServe  

CityServe this year will be Saturday June 11th. We 

will have a display and a volunteer signup spot in 

the lobby soon! We are excited about the 

opportunity to help our community through the 

Lansing CityServe event. This year we will be 

partnering with several area churches to help 

those in our community that may not have the 

ability to do certain projects at their homes. If you 

would like to help but are not able to for any 

reason, but would like to help with a monetary 

donation, you can submit that to the church office 

and designate it for Lansing CityServe. For more 

information, please visit the CityServe webpage.  

Thank you to all of the students, 
parents, volunteers and the Our 

Savior Community for a 
wonderful school year. God’s 
blessings on great summer!! 


